
Greenwell Point Public School 

           NEWSLETTER  
                               School Mo o – Growing and Learning Together                         
Phone:  444 71379                                                                                              email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
PRINCIPAL:  Ms Cathie Secombe                                     23rd March, 2021                                            Term 1 Week 9 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

MARCH 
24  POSTPONED  Cross Country  

26 Easter Hat Parade  9:20am 

26 Assembly 2:20pm 

31     School Photos (Return  

         envelopes on the day) 

 

APRIL 

1        Last day of Term 1 

2-19   School Holidays 

20 Students return Term 2 

29 FISST Cross Country new 
 date 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut buƩer at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Due to the recent weather events we have postponed our upcoming 
Cross Country carnival.  This will now take place on the 29th April.  A new 
permission note will be sent home shortly.  Some families have not yet 
paid.  
 
This week we will have our first assembly at 2:20pm and invited parents 
are able to attend. If you have a child in class 2/3 or a child receiving an 
award you are welcome to attend. At this stage a maximum of 2 visitors 
per child. This is to ensure we adhere to COVID safety regulations.  We 
ask that if you attend you: 
 
Sign in using the QR code at all gates. 
Do not socialise before or after the assembly with other parents,            
teachers or students. 
Adhere to the seating arrangements in place. 
 
We thank you for your support in this matter.  Please note children should 
not be signed out early post assembly unless for a medical appointment 
or other valid reason.  Parents may wait outside the gates or return at 
3pm to collect their child. 
  
Please also note that I will be on leave from Monday 29th March until 
25th April.  Mrs Baker and Ms Nelson will be relieving in my absence. I 
want to wish all of you a happy and restful Easter break. 
  
Take care in this weather and have a great week, 
 Ms Catherine Secombe 
 
BIKE SAFETY WEEK 

 
  

 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forget their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 

 COVID RULES 

If you need to enter the 

school grounds please scan 

the QR code and sign in at 

the office.  



BOAT AWARDS 
K/1  —  Lila & Emmett 
 

1/2  —  Kenzi & Summer 
 

2/3 —  Ollie & Cale 
 

3/4/5—Lani & Chris 
 

5/6 —  Michael & Asher 
  

 

To find the raffle Ɵckets on the My school 

connect app, go to Connect Dashboard and 

scroll down to Fundraiser. From here you 

locate Greenwell Point PS Raffle and this is 

where you can buy your Eater egg raffle Ɵckets for $2.00 each. 

EASTER HAT PARADE 
Our Easter hat parade will be held at school this Friday the 26th March at 9:20am.   Due to COVID, social dis-
tancing and limited spaces in the hall, we are unable to accommodate parents this year.  We however take 
lots of photos on the day and upload them to the school’s website.   We encourage all children to make their 
hats at home.  Enjoy craft time with your child. 
 

YEAR 6 FUNDRAISER NEWS 
The SRC raised $223 last week for the Spider drink fundraiser. Thank you. 
 
NATIONAL VEGGIE CRUNCH DAY                   HARMONY WEEK               

 

 

Voluntary Contributions 2021 

One child - $25.00   Two children - $40.00   Three or more children - $50.00  

 

The money from voluntary contributions goes towards purchasing extra resources 
for your child’s classroom.  

Holiday Tennis Clinic 

This school holidays there will be a tennis clinic, to be held at the Narang Rd Tennis 
courts Bomaderry on the 7th 8th 9th April 2021. It is a 3 day clinic from 9am to 12 noon 
each day.  The cost involved is either $90.00 or 35.00 each day.  If you would like to 
enrol please contact Mark Pritchard 0427 961 101 or  Vicki Pritchard 0412 134 840 


